Let’s get “Back to Basics – Beginners Meeting – STEP SERIES”
 ABBOTSFORD, B.C.
Here is an opportunity for long-timers and newcomers alike to enjoy a spiritual renewal by following an interpretation of the original A. A. program that produced a 75% recovery rate from alcoholism. 
By attending these 4 – 1 ½ hour sessions through the month of NOVEMBER and the first week of DECEMBER, you will be taken through the Twelve Steps as they were taken by the early A.A. pioneers. 
You will be availed the opportunity to learn how to develop a direct two-way communication with the "God of your understanding", and learn how to follow the "Guidance" you receive. 
You will have the opportunity to experience the life changing spiritual awakening that occurs as the direct result of completing the Twelve Steps in four one and a half hour sessions. 
For Newcomers and Long-timers alike. 

Newcomers - take these Steps in 4 weeks and have a spiritual awakening that will certainly increase your chances for longterm, contented  sobriety.
Long-timers - renew your 12 Step practice of these principles as they were practiced by A.A.'s early members.

Do you know anyone who might benefit from this program of recovery? Please bring them along!

List of Dates: 
Session 1: October 15, 2012 - Overview and Step 1                                   WHERE:   Level Ground Mennonite Church      
Session 2: October 22, 2012 -Steps 2-4                                                                              31216 King Rd., Abbotsford, BC
Session 3: October 29, 2012 - Steps 5-9                                                                           (Next door to Kinghaven Treat. Centre)
Session 4: November 27, 2012 - Steps 10-12                                               TIME:       7:00 – 8:30PM
                                                                                               CALL:       604-614-2320 

This has been an on-going Step Series for about a year and a half now.
We go for 4 weeks - take one week off and then start all over again.

Thank you
Hayden K  
